
Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Msgr. Robert Batule -  Pastor   x111 
 

Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra - Parochial Vicar 

x 116  pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 

Deacons -  Dcn Ed Hayes  x0 

Retired:  Dcn William Kogler, 

Dcn Biagio Muratore 

 

Parish Center Office ð Receptionist  x0 

Julie Burtoff,  Admin Assistant  x133  

jburtoff@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation Office  
Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

Jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  
Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

Outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am ï 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

September 18, 2022 



 Time, Talent & Treasure  
Stewardship Thought for the Week 
Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : 

This week, pray for our nationôs leaders, the Pope and 
Bishops of our Church. We should pray for their guidance 

in leading our nation and our Church. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. ï 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am ï1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Twenty Sixth Sunday  in Ordinary Time 

For the week of  

September 18 th  

Altar Bread & Wine  
in Memory of 

 

Amy Grace  
Quaranta  

First Readingé.....é..é..Am 6: 1a, 4-7 

Second Readingéé..........1 Tm 6: 11-16 

Gospelééé..ééé.......Lk 16: 19-31 

 

Masses for the Week 
Monday - September 19th 

Margaret Folk 

Tuesday - September 20th 

Artie Massett 

Wednesday - September 21st 

Joseph Rouse 

Thursday - September 22nd
 

 

Friday - September 23rd
 

Special Intention for Michelle Cardamone 

Saturday - September 24th 

5pm 

All St. Margaret Parishioners 

Sunday - September 25th 

8 am 
John Valentino Jr. 

10 am 

Jeanine & John Stewart 
Salvatore Di Bennedetto 

12 pm 

Anthony Marrocco 
Jason F. Mc Cloud 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 
issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 

health care proxy only. Thank you. 

 

Sacrificial Giving  
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you.  

 

 

September  10/11 
 

                 Stewardship           Envelopes 
Collected at Mass $7109 174       
  Mailed Envelopes $4777 29  

Total Collection $11886 203  

For all our parishioners 
suffering from chronic illness, 
as well as  

Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Margaret Jung, 
John Roucoulet, Logan Baar, Joseph 
Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terri Persina, 
Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, 
Eppie Larke, Jillian Brown, Virginia 
Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, 
Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, 
Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph 
De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert 
Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray 
Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, 
Anne Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, 
Dominic Percoco, Gina Rosenberg, 
Laura Positano, De Santis Family, 
Particia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, 
James Reynolds Jr., John Reynolds, 
Scott Spencer, Babies Aubry & 
Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Christina Muller, Melanie 
Seibel. Baby Niko Sais. 
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As the new school year continues to take shape for parents and their children, I want to highlight a few matters which are de-
serving of our attention now and in the weeks to come. 
 

Enrichment Evenings: They begin soon; in fact, they are right around the corner. There are five of them altogether and the 
first one is Monday night the 19th. They continue on the 26th of this month (the second session) and then three Monday nights 
in October (the 3rd, the 17th and the 24th). The sessions all start at 7:30 PM promptly and the location is the basement level of 
the parish center. We finish up at 9:00 PM each night. 

The sessions are intended for our catechists who work with the youngsters of our parish in faith formation. But any parishion-
er may attend. We will cover the following topics: faith, Christology, Church, the sacraments and Christian morality. If you 
cannot attend all five, come for as many sessions as you are able. 

Each session will also include some treatment of the Eucharistic Revival which is just getting going in our parish. The Eucha-
ristic Revival is long overdue, and it has the endorsement of the Bishops of our nation ï all of them in the fifty states of our 
country, and in every diocese too. We need to unite around the altar and the pulpit of our churches where Christ is unfailingly 
there with His Word and His Sacrament. Join us as we seek to be more committed than ever to the Blessed Sacrament ï the 
source and summit of our Catholic faith. 

Twenty Minutes with the Director/Pastor: New this year in our parish is the linkage of catechesis and liturgy for those en-
rolled in Faith Formation. We ask our parents and their children to attend these Sunday morning sessions at 9:40 AM in the 
church basement. Following the brief session, we attend the 10:00 AM Mass with the other worshippers from our parish. 

I ask all the families who have children enrolled in religion classes to join us in the effort we are making to establish and devel-
op a true church-going culture. The preeminent way our faith is handed on from generation to generation is through 
the celebration of the Holy Eucharist. 

Mass Intentions: As you know, Masses at Saint Margaret have what we call Mass Intentions, and that would be persons who 
are remembered at the altar and whose names are mentioned in the Prayer of the Faithful. All of our weekend Masses have In-
tentions as does our daily Mass at 9:00 AM Monday through Friday. 

I encourage you to consider a deceased loved one (relative or friend) on the occasion of that personôs death or some other im-
portant date (e.g. birthday) and arrange for the Divine Liturgy to be offered at the parish office during regular business hours. 
Mass Intentions are not only for the deceased; nevertheless, most of the Intentions are in fact for those who have died. 

The very best way to help a deceased relative or friend is to assist in having him or her be counted among the saints in heaven. 
That is what the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass does for those who are no longer with us on earth. We refer to that spiritual gift as 
a fruit of the Mass. If our greatest joy is to be with the Lord without end, then it makes sense that we avail ourselves of the 
means that will bring that desired outcome to fruition. 

Mission Cooperative Appeal: Next weekend, September 24th and 25th, has been designated as the time for the Claretian Mis-
sionaries of East Nigeria to preach the annual appeal. Fr. Eugene will be here at Saint Margaret to conduct that appeal. 

I ask you to remember the Churchôs missions in your prayers and to support those same missions financially with the treasure 
portion of your stewardship. 

October 2nd: This year because it is a Sunday, we do not mark the Memorial of the Guardian Angels at the Liturgy. Instead, it 
is the 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time. It is also Respect Life Sunday. I encourage you to remember the unborn children whose 
lives have been taken through abortion since its legalization by the Supreme Court in 1973. As you know, the Supreme Court 
decision in Dobbs a few months ago reversed Roe, and abortion remains now a matter for the States to decide through their 
legislative bodies. We continue to be grateful for the Supreme Court outcome in Dobbs. But we cannot become complacent. 
The pro-life cause always needs your support, especially in a State like New York. Learn about how you can help in the vari-
ous Life Centers which are located here on Long Island.  

Besides the assistance to be rendered to women who are faced with unplanned pregnancies, we need also to win many others to 
our side so that the culture of life may take a deeper hold in our society. In this area, we still have a very long way to go. And 
so, I encourage you to participate in something called Stand Up for Life which is held every first Sunday in October. Stand 
Up for Life is a prayerful, public witness to the sanctity of unborn life. Pro-life men and women gather in places on Long Is-
land where there is high visibility because of constant vehicular traffic. One of those places is Route 110 in Melville. 

This prayerful, public witness begins at 2:00 PM and concludes at 3:30 PM ï rain or shine! Consider going by yourself or with 
a group. I will be there. 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor  



Wedding Banns 
 

Banns II: Crystal Alessi & Christopher Payea, 
both St. Margaret of Scotland 
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St. Margaretõs Bereavement Ministry 
ñWho we have once enjoyed and deeply loved, we can never lose, for all that we love deeply  

becomes a part of us.ò  ~  Helen Keller 

You need not travel this journey aloneé 
If you are 4 to 6 months or more past the loss of your loved one, consider joining with others who are on the same  

pilgrimage to hope, acceptance and a new life. Meetings will be held in the Parish Center beginning on  
Thursday, September 22nd with a choice of either an 11  or 2  session.  

For more information please contact Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053, prior to this date.   

Prayers for our military 
Jaime Ottenwalder, US Navy 
Anthony Anglikowski, US Navy 
Ivan Slawsky, US Army 
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From the Pastorõs Desk 
On the first Sunday of October, the 2nd, the annual Stand Up for Life witness will be held in a few locations on Long Island. It 
commences at 2:00 PM and concludes at 3:30 PM. It consists of a peaceful and prayerful presence at a conspicuous public 
place so that as many Long Islanders can see the pro-life message as possible. Please consider going and participating. Msgr. 
Batule goes to the Stand Up for Life witness in Melville along Rt. 110 on the eastern side of the road. He invites you to join 
him there. 

 

If you are an adult who has considered becoming a Catholic or know of an adult who wants to become a Catholic, please 
keep in mind that we accept candidates for conversion. The traditional starting time for those who are interested in becoming a 
Catholic is the early autumn as the school years opens. 

Let us know of your interest by calling the parish center at your earliest convenience. 
 

Adult Catholics who never celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation and wish to do so are asked to notify us. A few 
months ago, we had a group of adult Catholics celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation on the Solemnity of Pentecost  
(June 5th).  

We plan on doing the same for 2023. Following Easter in the next calendar year, the group will begin meeting to receive  
catechesis. 

Kindly advise us if you want to join us. Please call on the phone or come in person to the parish center. 

 

Registration ~ September 2022 
Please mail or drop off your registration at the Parish Center for placement. 

Are you new to the Parish? You may email Jackie at jmirenda@saintmargaret.com or x131 with 
any concerns or questions. 

 

Catechists Needed! 
Who will share the Faith with our youngest parishioners?  

We have youngsters in need of a Catechist. Help prepare our youth for the future by sharing your Faith 
with them once a month. Contact the Faith Formation Office for information at 631-732-3131 x131 or 

jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

PLEASE MAKE NOTE OF YOUR ORIENTATION DAY 

   LEVEL 3ï Tuesday, Sept .13 at 6:00 pm                          LEVEL 6ðWednesday, Sept. 14 at 6:30 pm 
   LEVEL 4 & 5ðTuesday, Sept 13 at 6 pm                        LEVEL 7ðThursday, Sept. 15 at 6:30 pm 

%ØÐÏÓÉÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ "ÌÅÓÓÅÄ 3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ 
For your personal adoration and prayers. 

F  T  

O . 6,  N . 3,  D . 1 
3:00 - 6:00  in the Church 

Information about the deadlines for filing claims based on the 

Adult Survivors Actñpart of the Diocese's chapter 11 case 

can be found on the following link to the Diocese bankruptcy 

website. Forms that are to be used can be found here also. 

https://dm.epiq11.com/drvc. 
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